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1313 Sher man Street, Room 215 
Denver, Color ado 80203 

 
October 30, 2017 
 
Bryan Johnson 
PK Enterprises, Inc. 
11115 W. Hwy. 24, Unit 2A 
Divide, CO 80814 
  
Re: Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation, Mule Creek Pit, Permit No. M-2000-077 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
The Division received your response in regards to the Compliance Problem identified in the June 14, 
2017 inspection report of the Mule Creek Pit. The status of the corrective action is listed below. 
 

• COMPLIANCE PROBLEM #1: Silt fencing is not in place along western permit boundary in 
accordance with the approved permit. This is a problem pursuant to the approved permit, Rule 
3.1.5(3), and Rule 3.1.6(3). 

 
o On October 25, 2017, the Operator’s submitted photographic documentation showing 

new silt fence has been installed along the western permit boudnary; this problem has 
been resolved. 

 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Wally Erickson with DRMS 
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